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Please vote no on HB 2025.    How can you consider abusing your taxpayer citizens 

by heaping this many additional fees/taxes on them?  This unfair levy will hit those 

who are workers and must drive to work everyday or use vehicles in the course of 

their work.  They are struggling as it is to keep food on the table for their families.  I 

also have to wonder why so many in support of this bill belong to a safe-animal 

crossing organization.  Can you please think of all Oregonians and their daily struggle 

to meet their bills?  The size of the increase in each category is staggering.    


